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11th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Classwork on SEESAW 
 
As you know, during the pandemic teachers have been loading daily classwork onto SEESAW.   
 
We are now in the fortunate position of having very few COVID cases in this area and it is currently 
not necessary to continue to upload classwork onto SEESAW in this way.   From this week, classwork 
will no longer be added onto SEESAW.   Instead, teachers will upload classwork only when they know 
a child in their class is self-isolating. 
 
Homework will continue to be set using SEESAW, so children should continue to access the online 
platform in the usual way. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Mrs C M Wand 

Headteacher 


